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Pattullo Bridge: July 22 Overnight Northbound Lane Closures 
UPDATED: July 19, 2022 

In June, crews began work to rehabilitate the Royal Avenue overpass as part of the Pattullo Bridge Replacement 
Project. The first stage of work will be completed from the Bridge Connector roadway under the overpass, and 
requires up to four overnight closures of the Pattullo Bridge in the northbound direction, as well as a closure of the 
Bridge Connector in New Westminster. 

Overnight northbound lane closures of the Pattullo Bridge and Bridge Connector closures 

Closure # Closure Dates Time Direction closed 

1 Friday, June 24 10 p.m. – 5 a.m. 
Pattullo Bridge Northbound (towards New 

Westminster); all lanes on Bridge Connector 

2 Friday, July 22 10 p.m. – 5 a.m. 
Pattullo Bridge Northbound (towards New 

Westminster); all lanes on Bridge Connector 

3 to 4 

To be determined. Dates will be 
communicated in advance through 
on-road signage and traffic media 
advisories 

10 p.m. – 5 a.m. 
Pattullo Bridge Northbound (towards New 

Westminster); all lanes on Bridge Connector 

 

Pattullo Bridge users going to New Westminster are encouraged to take the Port Mann or Alex Fraser bridges during 
the northbound lane closures. Northbound N19 NightBus trips will be rerouted over the Queensborough and Alex 
Fraser bridges, and affected customers should plan for an additional 30 minutes of travel time. 

TransLink’s single lane closure for southbound traffic on the Pattullo Bridge will remain in effect; however, one 
southbound lane will remain open. Motorists coming from McBride Boulevard will be detoured to use the Columbia 
Street on-ramp. The Royal Avenue on-ramp will remain open.  

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
The second nighttime closure is anticipated 
on July 22. Specific dates for the other 
closures will be communicated in advance.  

 

Hours of Work 
Three or four nighttime closures: 10:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m.  
 

 

 

Traffic  
Three to four overnight closures of the 
northbound lanes on the Pattullo Bridge.  
Detours will be required. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear some noise associated with 
overnight work activities.   

 

If you have questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. 
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